
 

 

 

 
 

August 7, 2014 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to join us for our annual Fall Staff Day.  This day brings together current 

and new staff members for the afternoon and is a wonderful kick-off for the school year.   

 

The 2014 Fall Staff Day is scheduled for Thursday, August 28, and begins at 1 p.m. in St. 

John Auditorium.  The social, hosted by the Centerville staff, will be held immediately 

following the assembly in the Formal Lounge on the Ottumwa Campus. 

 

The agenda for the in-service includes keynote speaker Sam Swaim, an Indian Hills 

retiree, whose presentation is “Without the Donor, There is No Story.”  One of the 

highlights of this day is the presentation of the Indian Hills Foundation’s Outstanding 

Retiree Award, which has been given for the past 13 years.  We hope that you can join us 

for this presentation and for the social.  Everyone enjoys visiting with you.  We so 

appreciate all that you have done to help build Indian Hills into the institution it is today. 

 

The enclosed sheet details information related to the Trailblazers’ activities.  Please 

review it and let us know if you’re interested in getting involved or receiving more 

information. You may contact Rhonda at rhonda.conrad@indianhills.edu or (641) 683-

5115 or Bill Hansen at wvhansen@iowatelecom.net or at (641) 682-3180. 

 

If you have questions about the staff day, please contact Becky Henderson at (641) 683-

5156 or 1-800-726-2585, ext. 5156, or at becky.henderson@indianhills.edu.  Please let 

her know if you are available to help distribute the staff gift after the in-service. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on August 28! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Marlene Sprouse, Ed.D., President  Rhonda Conrad, Executive Director 

 

P.S.  Save the date!!  The annual Indian Hills Retiree’s social & dinner will be held on 

Thursday, September 25, 2014, at 5:30 p.m.  An invitation to the event will follow. 
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